

Ambition - Pride - Success

1st April 2020

Dear Students

Hopefully you are all becoming used to the new situation you have found yourself in and you are keeping yourself in good study habits. I know this is an unsettling time, but the more structure you keep to your day, the more helpful this will be to you.

We are hoping that by the end of the week, the government will provide an update on grades and results for this year and as soon as we have new information, we will contact you again. For those of you who have applied to the Sixth Form, please make sure you have sent your Sixth Form options and any changes through to Mr Lindquist. We will be moving over to Prep work after Easter, but we will send more information about this before the end of the week.

Please get in touch with Mr Macaulay, Ms Just, Mrs Amatruda or any member of staff if you have worries, questions or issues. We are all here to help as much as we can.

Mr Macaulay has left you a message that can be accessed through the link below:

https://turnfordorg-

my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/dursol_haileyburyturnford_com/Ecgcg9rlBvNHlt0TFZkvqEsBymbYvoUnJww1jF 0_hqbgHQ?e=cBBuGr

Take care and stay safe.

Ms K Just
Vice Principal

